Westchester Corvette Club

December 6, 2022, meeting minutes

Attendees, Anthony DeGrande, Rich Sarcone, Vinny Camporeale, Joe Covis, Don Baisley, Rich Dolce,
Bob Giglio, Dennis P. Pennino, Eric Canova, Larry Pagliaioli, Geoffrey Buono, Lou Saltarelli, Rick
Ricciardi, Tony Merendino.

e Rich called the meeting to order at 6:30pm
e Rich reviewed the minutes of our last meeting and introduced a new member, Larry Pagliaioli.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:
Rich reported that the Auto Center agreed to host our spring car show once again.

The annual Connecticut State Police Toy Drive took place as scheduled all went well in spite of the bad
weather.

Our annual holiday party is scheduled for January 21. We have a total of 16 committed to attend although
Dennis has not procured a venue as yet more info will be forthcoming.

Since there was no new business the meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm.
NOTE: Dues are due.

Our next meeting is scheduled for January 3, at 6:30pm at Curry Chevrolet on Central Avenue,
Scarsdale.

Submitted by
Vincent Camporeale.



